
Cargill is committed to producing and sourcing palm oil in an ethical, environmentally
sustainable and socially responsible manner. Our Policy on Sustainable Palm Oil includes a
commitment to recognizing and upholding the rights of the communities and workers in line
with international human rights principles and applicable local laws.

We already conducted a thorough assessment of Agropalma who has also implemented an
action plan for improvement. If any violation is confirmed, we will take the actions indicated
in our Supplier Code of Conduct.

Effective October 13 2022, Cargill has decided to suspend Brasil BioFuels (BBF) from its palm
supply chain, as Cargill currently is unable to ensure BBF is upholding its obligations as a
Cargill supplier.

https://www.cargill.com/doc/1432076149492/palm-oil-policy-statement-pdf.pdf
https://www.cargill.com/about/supplier-code-of-conduct

